
 

 

Our Lady of Mercy Secondary School 

School Statement on the use of Drugs 
 

The school does not accept the possession, use or supply of drugs in the 
school, on school trips or in non-school time by any member of the school 
community. The only exception is for legitimate medicinal use and the 
school must be informed by a parent/guardian. The school will respond to 
each case as deemed appropriate as per the Code of Behaviour and if 
necessary, liaise with an Garda Síochána. 

 


